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Comments: The Holland Lake proposed project by POWDR does not seem to fit the "Categorical Exclusion" as

defined by the Forest Service.  "Categorical exclusions are a list of activities which agencies have determined

from analysis and experience to not have significant environmental impacts and therefore do not require more

detailed environmental analysis. - USDA Forest Service". There needs to be an Environmental Impact Study

before this project should even be considered.  It's quite concerning that there are already plans in motion before

the proper steps are executed.  There are many citizens that are concerned about this proposal and for good

reason.  It looks like money  and profits are trumping proper procedure. No one in the community wants this to

happen. Listen to the people in the community that you're supposed to represent. 


